
Dear Members

Thank you to those who came to last night’s dance, it was a great turnout 
of 120, which was great considering so many still haven’t got power back 
on after the storm. The band played such good music all night, we are so 
glad we’ve booked them for our July dance. 

The Committee had a quick meeting last night and the following was 
decided:

Saturday 5th April
Dance at the Italo-Australian Club
Band: The Tri-Tones
We have decided to celebrate our 34th Birthday at this dance with a 
lovely birthday cake.
Entry $10 Members, $15 non-members.  Tickets on sale from next 
week, and we will take door sales for the late-comers, but please let 
us know you’re attending so we know how many tables/chairs we 
need.
Raffle tickets available for purchase. 
BYO Food, bar open. 
No dress theme, so rock n roll or casual clothing. 
 

Saturday 12th July 
Back to School themed dance (wear school  uniforms / headmaster / 
teacher outfits.
Venue: Runaway Bay Community Centre, Lae Drive, Runaway Bay.
Doors open 5:30pm (no earlier)
Band: The Harmony Guys will play from 6:00-10:00pm. 
BYO food/drinks. Tea/coffee/cake supplied
Entry $15 Members / $20 non-members.
Those tickets sold for the cancelled dance on 15th March will be valid 
for the July dance; OR… you can ask Shirley for a refund and pay 
again in June when the tickets go on sale (After Cooly Rocks On).



If you haven’t purchased a ticket yet, you must pre-book and pay for 
tickets, no door sales.
 
Kind regards
Pauline Schafer
Publicity Officer
Gold Coast Rockers
Email: dancerpauline@me.com
Phone 0410 291 173
https://www.goldcoastrockers.com
GCR ph: 0419 500 123
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